



September 23, 2022


Via E-Mail Only


Jessica Lobedan 
Acting Community Services Manager 
City of Hayward 
777 B Street, 4th Floor 
Hayward, CA 94541 
Jessica.Lobedan@hayward-ca.gov


Miriam Lens 
City Clerk 
City of Hayward 
777 B Street, 4th Floor 
Hayward, CA 94541 
Miriam.Lens@hayward-ca.gov


Dear Manager Lobedan and City Clerk Lens:


I write to advise of my resignation as Commissioner from the City of Hayward’s Community 
Services Commission, effective immediately. It truly has been a great joy to meet and work with 
commissioners and city staff who are so dedicated to the City of Hayward.  I look forward to learning 
about and seeing the good work that the CSC will undoubtedly continue to do.  


Very Truly Yours,


R. Mick Rubio

CC:


Via E-Mail Only 
Michael Lawson 
City Attorney 
City of Hayward 
777 B Street, 4th Floor 
Hayward, CA 94541 
Michael.Lawson@hayward-ca.gov 

ATTACHMENT III


